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Public Service Announcement &ndash; Airport Pick Up
Procedure
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Henry E. Rohlsen Airport 

The U.S. Virgin Islands is experiencing a very busy tourist season this year.  The Virgin Islands
Port Authority is advising the travelling public that the Cyril E. King Airport on St. Thomas and
the Henry E. Rohlsen Airport are bustling with activity.  At times there may be as many as 19 jets
arriving and departing from our airports during the season.

While at the airport, the public is reminded that curb side parking is not allowed.  VIPA asks all
visitors at the airport to park in the parking lots.  Please try to arrive to pick up your family or
friends after they have landed and have collected their luggage.  VIPA suggests that you have
them call you when they are ready to be picked up.  The Port Authority appreciates the public’s
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patience and cooperation with our law enforcement and security personnel at our airports. 

Happy Holidays and a Prosperous New Year from all of us at the Virgin Islands Port Authority.
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